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treated inexcusably 
I am writing in support of Dr. 

Ali Hameli, our former medical 
examiner. The way in which he 
was treated was inexcusable. 
No one deserves to be dismissed 
publicly with no reason given, 
no explanation offered. 

How sad to see 30 years of 
such distinguished service to 
our state overlooked and for 
him to be dismissed with no due 
process of the law. 

Having known Dr. Hameli 
and his family for some years, I 
attest that he is a kind and 
generous man of impeccable 
manners. I have heard him 
speak on several occasions re-
garding his work on some well-
known forensic pathology cases. 
His love for his work is obvious. 

It is my hope that this dis-
missal will be thoroughly inves-
tigated and that Dr. Hameli will 
be vindicated and allowed to re-
turn to the medical examiner's 
°Mee to continue the excellent 
work to which he has devoted 
his life. 

Cheryl Seernen-Sedeghee 
Wilmington 


